GIRL SCOUTS

Girl Scouts of
Cenlral Mardand
730 W. 40th Slreet
Ballimore, Md. 21211
(301) 883-2861

February 25, 1980

Technical Data Systems
Mr. Paul Beckham, Jr.

262 South Pavilion
Village of Cross Keys
Baltimore, Maryland 21210

Dear Mr. Beckham,

It was a pleasure meeting you last week and I do appreciate
the time we spent reviewing the work that your company has
done for us.

As I told you, we are delighted with the services we have
received from Technical Data Systems. All of your personnel
have been extremely helpful.

When we purchased our IBM 5110 in September we were all
novices, but thanks to the patience and cooperation of
Robert Holmes and the rest of your staff, we now have

both our membership and payroll programs running smoothly.

We are currently entering data for the General Ledger
program and will have that in operation shortly.

I hasten to add that our membership needs were quite

unique, but the program you supplied meets our specifications
perfectly.

Please convey our sincere appreciation to your staff.
Sincerely,
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Charlotte R. Blum

Director Business Operations
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